
 

Special SPS Alert 125b: 

Open Enrollment - Follow Up 

  

Release date: 11/14/2019 

  

  

Please be advised that Open Enrollment will be extended 
due to the interruption for Open Enrollment events. SPS is 
temporarily unavailable at this time. We will update you as 
we have more information. Please pass on this information 

to your employees. We apologize for this inconvenience 
and will be in touch as soon as possible.  

 


